UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC Approval of Request from Judd Gilpin for Use of Board of Trustees Discretionary Funds for

Trautmann International Park for $43.,880

SUBMITTED BY:_ Judd Gilpin OF: Board Member

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: July 20, 2011

RECOMMENDATION:

[t is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Request from Judd Gilpin for Use of Board of
Trustees Discretionary Funds for Trautmann International Park for $43,880

RATIONALE:

BUDGETARY INFORMATION

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE:




Exhibit A

FOR CHILDREN

United Independent School District
Board of Trustees Discretionary Funds Request Form
Fiscal Year 2010-2011

. Trautmann International Park
Requesting Campus:

Cam pus Principal: Enriqgue Rangel, Asst. Supt. for Facilities/Construction/Student Services

Board Member: Judd Gilpin

Board Member:

Description of Request:

Upgrades to metal canopy to include insulation, metal soffit panels, custom colored roof panels,

trims, bird control netting and drilled piers foundation structure.

Estimated Cost of Request: $43,800

Principal Signature: Date

Associate Superintendent Approval: Yes No
Associate Superintendent Signature: Date:
Superintendent Approval: Yes No
Superintendent Signature: Date:
Board Member Approval: Yes No
Board Member Signature: Date:
Board Approval: Yes_ No_ Date Approved:

Please return the completed form to the Superintendent’s Office for final processing.

Revised: 8/23/10 5



FOR CHILDREN

ITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRIC

Enrique Rangel, P.E.
Assistant Superintendent for Facilities, Construction, and Student Services

Memorandum

TO: Cordelia Jackson, Director of Purchasing

FROM: Enrique Rangel, P.E., Assistant Superinténdent §ir Facilitiess/Construction, and Student Services
DATE: June 29, 2011

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Award of CSP 057-2011, Metal Canopy at Trautmann Park

The Facilities Dept. committee has reviewed all proposals received for CSP 057-2011 Metal Canopy
Structure for South Basketball Court at Trautmann Park, and based on qualifications and best value offered
to the District, the committee recommends that this project be awarded to the highest-ranked proposer,
Leyendecker Construction, Inc., in the amount of $129,000.00.

The original proposal amount received from Leyendecker Construction, Inc. for this project was in
the amount of $134,200.00, however, a second negotiated proposal amount was submitted in the
amount of $129,000.00 ($5,200.00 reduction), without making any modifications to the construction
plans and specifications or to the project’s scope of wotk.

Committee Members:
Ernesto Castillo-Mena, P.E., Construction Manager
Juan Davila, Director of Facilities Maintenance & Operations
Enrique Rangel, P.E., Assistant Superintendent for Facilities, Construction, and Student Services

If you have any questions, please let me know.
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